Beacon High Hilldrop Road London, N7 OJG

Telephone: 020 7607 5885

**Email:** postbox@beaconhigh.org **Web address:** www.beaconhigh.org **Headteacher:** Alan Streeter



28th April 2020

Dear new Year 7 students,

I know that I have met many of you already but I am very excited to welcome you to the school properly. It is very difficult for us all at the moment and I am sure you are all missing your primary school, your teachers and your friends. I know that I am missing all of our Beacon High students.

Don't worry, we haven't forgotten that you are coming in September and we are really looking forward to you joining us. As soon as we all return to our schools we will invite you in to get used to your new school. Your first proper school day will be on Thursday 3rd September. If we can, we will invite you all to Beacon High in July.

There are lots of things you can do in the meantime. You can look at our website to see all of the things you might like to do when you get here. Over the next few weeks we will be emailing you some activities for you to complete to help us get to know you better. On our website you can also check out the ShowMyHomework quick link and see if there are any year 7 projects that might interest you; all set by Ms Tobierre. You can also check out what your school uniform will be like.

Please make sure you keep up with your learning while you are at home as you do not want to fall behind before you start Year 7.

Keep yourselves safe by staying inside and washing your hands.

Best wishes.

Mr A Streeter Headteacher



